From: Chyna Gragg <Chyna@roofingdesigns.com>

Sent: Tuesday, March 8, 2022, 3:56 PM

To: OBO - Office of Business Opportunity Director <aadirector@houstontx.gov>; mayor@houstontx.gov
<mayor@houstontx.gov>; Michel, Arturo - LGL <Arturo.Michel@houstontx.gov>; Meadows, Norma - OBO
<Norma.Meadows@houstontx.gov>; rachel.grier@houstontx.gov <rachel.grier@houstontx.gov>;
ky.willson@houstontx.gov <ky.willson@houstontx.gov>; Joanne Wright <Joanne.Wright@glo.texas.gov>; Heather
Lagrone <Heather.Lagrone.glo@recovery.texas.gov>; Vicki Gonzales <Vicki.Gonzales@GLO.TEXAS.GOV>; Ginger
Mills <Ginger.Mills@glo.texas.gov>; Mary Davison <mary.davison.glo@recovery.texas.gov>; Scott Pollock
<scott.pollock.glo@recovery.texas.gov>

Cc: Wayne Dolcefino <wayne@dolcefino.com>; cruz@cacontractortx.com <cruz@cacontractortx.com>;
b.bloomfield@cginsulation.com <b.bloomfield@cginsulation.com>; eric@idsdrywall.com <eric@idsdrywall.com>;
rbtrocker@gmail.com <rbtrocker@gmail.com>; Jamal James Kaileh <info@riseconstructiontx.com>;
jorge@bakersteel.com <jorge@bakersteel.com>; Terry Russell <trussell@trbricks.com>; Vernon Beck
<vernonbeck@centuryairsolutions.com>; thuber@americanfiresys.com <thuber@americanfiresys.com>;
miguelelias1988@gmail.com <miguelelias1988@gmail.com>; jgarcia@advconc.com <jgarcia@advconc.com>;
Chyna Gragg <Chyna@roofingdesigns.com>

Subject: #1 FORMAL COMPLAINT AGAINST THE CITY OF HOUSTON AND HARRIS COUNTY //// re. LAWSUITS, FDIC,
US TREASURY, SEC, PROBATE-- Endangerment of local Houston Subcontractors/vendors

To whom it may concern:

It is my discovery that the City of Houston and Harris County has placed some local vendors/
subcontractors in dire hardship due to their lack of due diligence.

Allegedly, the City of Houston and Harris County vetted prime contractors before approving them to
participate on Harvey Disaster Relief Federally Funded projects.

The City and County states they support and encourage small business, women, and minority
participation. However, no one cares about our entities.

In my own personal research and investigation | learned some damaging information which should have
been discovered in the vetting process and should have been considered prior to placing M/W/SBE’s in
peril. We trusted the City and County to protect us from harm. | do not believe any of us would expect
we should have questioned the actions of the City and County. Just knowing the City and County are the
Contract Compliance officers overseeing projects, one would expect to feel safe. However, many of us
are suffering due to your actions.

Your lack of due diligence is ruining small businesses and families.

Chyna Gragg
Roofing Designs by JR, LLC
Chair, National Women in Roofing- South Texas Council

» " 5970 N. Sam Houston Pkwy E. Ste. 501
{,n,fﬂ’{ﬂf“f”ﬁff[ﬂf!{é? Humble, TX 77396

& CONSTRUCTION Ph. 832-758-5108






